
 

 

Welcome to your GMB L32 Sutton Branch September Newsletter! 

We will be having an online branch meeting on the 23rd of September at 16:30 – sign up by emailing 
alice.reynolds@gmb.org.uk to receive an invitation. 

If you have any workplace issues or have any queries about returning to work don’t hesitate to ask by emailing Alice 
and she will help by directing you to your workplace rep or assisting you herself! 

 

Strange times… 

Right now we are living and working through 
something that none of us have done before. 
However, that does not mean that restructures, 
redundancies and TUPEs don’t carry on.  

If you hear of anything in your workplace and want 
some support or advice, get in touch with GMB or your 
GMB workplace organiser straight away.   

Vacant Positions in the Branch Committee – Elections to take place 23rd September in Online Branch Meeting 

Right now there are two positions in the branch committee that require filling. Those positions are branch secretary 
and youth officer, both roles offer great experience and involve being active in the branch to lead our members of 

GMB L32 Sutton branch. 

If you are interested in these roles, or just want to know what they may entail please get in touch with Alice to find 
out! 

To submit yourself as candidate for either of these roles please let Alice know. 

 Covid 19 and the workplace  

We will of course cover any questions during the online branch meeting on the 23rd September. The GMB website 
also has plenty of useful pages on safe returning to work with the Make Work Safe Hub and more. See below: 

Make Work Safe Hub: https://www.gmb.org.uk/node/1608 

https://www.gmb.org.uk/support/coronavirus/make-work-safe/bame-risk-indicator 

https://www.gmb.org.uk/support/coronavirus 
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